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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This is a reminder that School Photo Day will take place on Thursday 12th June.   We 
will be taking: 
 

• Class photos for all year groups 
• Individual photos for EYFS and siblings, and Y6 and siblings 
• Year 6 group “ambitions” photos 

 
Please note that individual student photos will not be taken at this time other than in 
Y6 and EYFS to ensure they have a photo from this academic year. Instead, we will be 
capturing individual portraits at the start of the new academic year in September for all 
year groups. The photographer is already booked for this session on Tuesday 16th 
September. 
 
We kindly ask that all students come to school in full school uniform and with their 
brightest smiles! 
 
Once the class photo proofs and individual/sibling photo proofs arrive in school, we will 
send these home with the children.  You can order and pay online through the 
photography company (see proof for more information). The photos you order will be 
delivered directly to your home address rather than to school and if you have any queries 
you contact the photographers direct. Here is a link to their website.  Braiswick 
Photographic 
 
A separate note will be sent to Y6 regarding the ambition photos and how you can 
purchase these. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs J Thomas 
Head Teacher 
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